

[bookmark: Information_Systems_Policy]Freedom of Information Act – schools

The Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) promotes greater openness and accountability across the public sector by requiring public authorities to make information available proactively through a publication scheme.

The University of Chichester (Multi) Academy Trust(the Trust)  is not a public body that is subject to the FOIA however it does apply to individual schools/academies within the Trust and we are committed to the principles of accountability and the general rights of access to information, subject to legal exemptions.

The Trust has adopted the model publication scheme for public bodies.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Requests under the FOIA should be addressed directly to the academy and contact details can be found on our Academies page: http://www.unicat.org.uk/our-academies 

[bookmark: Guidelines_Password_security][bookmark: General_Conditions]The FOIA does not apply to personal data and individuals requesting information held about themselves should make a Subject Access Request. See the Trust Data Protection Policy for further information.
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